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Dear Co-Chairs Helm and Owens, Vice-Chair McDonald, and Members of the 

Committee,  

 

I am writing to urge the committee to support HB 2978. As a lifelong Oregonian, there 

are so many things I love about this state. Green forests, rainstorms, eastern deserts, 

kind people, beautiful farms, etc. One thing I don't like, though, is that Oregon are 

lagging far behind our other Western neighboring states in our development of 

wildlife crossings!  

 

Wildlife crossings save the lives! They allow wildlife to migrate more freely and safely. 

They protect people and their property from collisions. They would allow Oregon to 

capture federal funding that is currently available.  

 

Please support HB 2978.  


